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29 Mareh 1948
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used, that is needed for Compsny @, so that the necessary changes in
locks and property room reinforcements can be cempleted on or before
the 20th of April. The detall of this oun be

Conmander, Csptaln Vomald C: Gautier.

You will remember that we were discussing one matter that

te the faet that when & training schedule
important that it de earried thru on basis of the approved draft, unless
arrangesents are made well in advance to vary the schedule
authorities may be motified. I am sure that Captain Gautier will be
more than iaterested to work out any reascnadle '
contacted well in sdvance of the date, that ean be worked out withous
interference with efficlent training. This satter should be brought to
the attention of your Flaance Committee, in order that th
no recurrence in the future of what has happened in the past. This
office certainly favors cooperation with the Pinance Committee in use
of the srmeory for outside sctivities, dut the arrangement must de nade
with the concurrence of the Battalion Commander and well in advance of
the dates in question.

I have no doubt that this fact has been brought to your
attention before, dut I am sure 1t will be of iaterest if I refer to it
to be located at the Lewiston Armery,
"

trength for peacetine, will be bringing
in the Lewiston ares well over 100,000

Currently with the additional added for this new company, ! am
uwmemmm-smcnwn-

Very sineerely yours,

ce -~ Gen. Savage GECRGE M. CARTER
Capt. Gautier rigsdier General
¥r. voodworth : ; The Adjutant Ceneral
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